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Achieving more together: Recycling in the agricultural sector continues to
grow with RIGK's agricultural systems

Dear Sir or Madam,

We are kicking off the 2025 collection season with full energy! Developments in
agricultural circular economy clearly show: Together, we make a difference. With expanded
take-back systems, increasing collection volumes, and new collection fractions, we are
taking important steps toward sustainability.

In this issue of the agrar reporter, you will learn how ERDE and VerenA are further
expanding their systems, ERDE Switzerland is achieving impressive success, and how
PAMIRA® and PRE® are setting new impulses. Let’s continue to take responsibility
together,

... because our actions today shape the world of tomorrow!

We hope you enjoy reading.

Markus Dambeck 
Chairman of the management, RIGK GmbH

Collection campaign 2025: more recycling, more sustainability
RIGK’s agricultural systems
are launching into 2025 with
new goals. More collection
fractions and collection
points make the
environmentally friendly
return of plastics easier.


Learn more

ERDE: Greenhouse films now permanently part of the collection
From 2025 onwards,
greenhouse films can be
returned through ERDE.
With a network of 700
collection points, ERDE is
making a strong statement
for the circular economy.


Learn more

VerenA campaign 2025: Now including paper and film packaging
VerenA continues to grow!
From 2025 onwards, paper
and film packaging will also
be collected. With 270
collection points and a broad
network, the take-back
process becomes more
efficient.


Learn more

ERDE Switzerland: recycling volume increased by 15%
In 2024, ERDE Switzerland
achieved a 15% increase
with 2,500 tonnes collected.
The growing network of
collection points ensures
that more resources remain
in the circular economy.



Learn more

Good to know
ERDE on Instagram

 


 

The ERDE initiative is now
on Instagram! Follow us for
exciting insights and updates
on recycling and
sustainability in the
agricultural sector.

RIGK at PRSE 2025
 


 

Next week, RIGK will
showcase innovative
solutions for the circular
economy at PRSE 2025.
Learn more now and help
shape the future!

PAMIRA® campaign
 


 

The return of pheromone
dispensers is still ongoing
until the end of the week.
Submit your dispensers now
and contribute to recycling in
viticulture!

Feedback
Feel free to share your
suggestions, proposals,
or constructive feedback
with us.

Send feedback
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If you have received this newsletter by mistake, we apologize. You can unsubscribe at any time here.
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